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ADELAIDE 
J\be1a:ibe 

1Rth JanuRry, 1963 

Dr.	 Grote Reber, 
C.S.I.R.O.
 
"Stowell",
 
S't or.... ell Ave.,
 
HOBART, TAS~~NIA.
 

Dear Sir, 

Your letter of 2nd Janauary awa i ted my return 
from leave. 

The Council of the Field Naturalists' Society 
do not accept Rdvertisements for the S.A. Naturalist 
but this is no reason why your r-e qu e e t cannot be publ Lahe d , 
For this to be effective, and to obtRin a resnonse, it 
is suggested that you let me have perhaps a couple o~ 

hundred words about the project in very general terms, 
then underneath these notes I could add your "advertisement". 

The next issue of the Naturalist will be published 
on 1st March, 1963, so that any notes you propose to 
forward to me should be sent without de18Y. 


